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Braehead Primary School Newsletter 

Week beginning 22.4.19 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you all had a wonderful Easter break – the sun certainly shone for us all. With only 
ten weeks left in this session, the following weeks are going to be busy! 
 
Parents’ Night  
Many thanks to all who attended our Parents’ Night last week. This allows staff to share 
information about pupil progress and how we will continue to meet learners’ needs at 
Braehead. The final reports on pupil progress will be issued to parents on 5 June. 
 
Parent Council Meeting 
There will be a Parent Council Meeting on Wednesday at 6:30pm in the school. All welcome 
to attend. Minutes will be posted on the website following the meeting should you wish to 
hear more about the ongoing work of the Parent Council.  
 
Football Festivals 
On Friday 3 May there will be a football festival for those children in P5-7. This will be held at 
Lanark Racecourse from 10-12 noon. The following week there will be a fun festival for P1-4 
held from 10-12 noon at John Cummings Stadium in Carluke. Spectators are welcome to 
attend both events should they wish. Please send children to school as normal in school 
uniform. All children will be able to wear the school kits as we have shorts and T-shirts in all 
sizes to fit P1-7. P1-4 may wish to bring along a sweater and tracksuit bottoms in case the 
weather isn’t too kind on Friday 10 May as the event will be held outdoors. EV5 permission 
forms for all children are attached with this newsletter. 
 
Netball Festival 
We will be taking two teams from P6/7 to the final netball festival of the session. The festival 
will take place on Friday 10 May and will last from 10am – 2.30pm. Children will need to 
bring along a snack and packed lunch to this event. Please complete and return the EV5 for 
your child as soon as possible.  
 
As always should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Kind regards, 

 
Elizabeth Steele 
Head Teacher 
 
 

Braehead Primary School Vision  
In Braehead Primary we encourage a happy, safe, caring environment where everyone is 

motivated and challenged to meet their full potential for lifelong learning. 
 

Our 
School 
Values 

Respectful Happy  Safe Fair Confident Tolerant Positive 
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Dates for the Diary 

24.4.19 Parent Council Meeting 6.30pm  

26.4.19 Dress Down Day £1 – P1-7 

3.5.19 P5-7 Football Festival – Lanark Racecourse 10-12 noon.  

6.5.19 Holiday 

7.5.19 In-service Day 

10.5.19 P1-4 Fun Football Festival – John Cummings Stadium 10-12 noon  

10.5.19 P6/7 Netball Festival – Carluke Leisure Centre 10am-2.30pm 

31.5.19 Dress Down Day £1 – P1-7 

5.6.19 Reports to Parents 

20.6.19 Summer Celebration 11am 

28.6.19 School Closes 1pm 

 

Website details: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sl/braeheadprimary/ 
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